
April 26, 2015 

State of Idaho 
Department of Water Resources 
PO Box83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0098 

Subject: The Big Wood River call Docket# CM-CD-2015-001 

The little Wood River delivery call Docket# CM-DC-2015-002 

Department of Water Resources, 

RECEiVED 

AUG 2 7 2015 
DEPARTMENT OF 

WATER RESOURCES 

We are now participating as a member of the South Valley Ground Water District. Please remove us 
from the individual distribution list. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Truxal 

17903 US HWY 20, 
PO Box431 
Bellevue, ID 83313 


